NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT AND PUBLIC HEARING

The Housing Authority of the County of Merced is inviting all interested parties to review and
comment on the Agency’s 2017 Annual Plan due to be submitted to the Department of Housing
and Urban Development in July of 2017.

If you would like to review the Agency Plan, it is available at:
Housing Authority of the County of Merced — Main Office
405 U Street
Merced, CA 95341
Monday — Thursday
1:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.
or download a copy of the draft from the Housing Authority website www.merced-pha.com

A Public Hearing on the draft plan will be held June 20, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. The location of the
Public Hearing will be at 405 U Street, Building B, Merced, California, 95341.

The Public Comment Period begins on May 9, 2017 and will end June 22, 2017. Written
comments and/or questions should be addressed to Maria F. Alvarado, Executive Assistant, 405
U Street, Merced, CA 95341. Oral comments and/or questions may also be made to Ms.
Alvarado at 209-386-4139. Comments may be presented orally at the Public Hearing. Any
person desiring to be heard on this topic will be afforded an opportunity to speak at the Public
Hearing.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to
participate in this public hearing, please contact the Housing Authority of the County of Merced
at 209-386-4139. Notification at least 24 hours prior to the meeting will enable the Housing
Authority to make reasonable arrangements.


http://www.merced-pha.com/

